
 
 

6th February 2024 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our PSHE sessions this term, we have been thinking about setting ourselves goals and working with others 

to make a difference. 

The children have decided to hold a sponsored ‘Foxathon’ on Thursday 22nd February 2024 to raise money for our 

school charity this year, The Stars Appeal. This will involve the children jogging, walking, skipping (or all of these) 

around our school track for an hour during the afternoon. We will record the number of laps each child has 

completed.  

The children would like to ask if you, family or friends would kindly sponsor them. They have been enthusiastically 

busy making posters and sponsorship forms for the event. They will bring these home towards the end of this week. 

I hope you will be able to support your child in this project to raise money for such a worthy cause. 

Best wishes 

 
Mrs Jane Wilson 
Year 6 Teacher 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

finance@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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